
 
MUPY welcomed exchange student from Chiba University, Japan
 

January 23, 2018 
 
On January 23, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, together with Assoc. Prof. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn, Head of Manufacturing Pharmacy
Department, and Asst. Prof. Waree Limwikrant hosted a reception for Japanese student from Graduate
School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University, Japan. The student have participated in a
professional training program focusing on manufacturing pharmacy at MUPY’s Manufacturing Pharmacy
Department and external training sites during January 23 – February 22, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2182


